
 
 
Public Service Announcement 

Call for members for a Climate Change Youth 
Advisory Committee 

Start Date: March 3, 2021 
End Date: March 31, 2021 
Nunavut-wide 60 sec 

The Government of Nunavut’s Climate Change Secretariat is looking for youth between 

the ages of 18 and 29 to serve on a Climate Change Youth Advisory Committee. The 

committee will provide direct and meaningful input into climate-change related initiatives 

across Nunavut. 

Members will: 

• raise awareness among Nunavummiut on climate change issues affecting their 

communities; 

• provide a youth perspective and input on GN climate change programs, policies 

and activities; 

• advise the GN on emerging climate change issues of concern to youth; 

• represent Nunavut youth at climate change gatherings; and 

• have the opportunity to become engaged climate change leaders in Nunavut. 

To apply, please go to www.climatechangenunavut.ca or visit your local GLO office. 

Creative applications are not mandatory but encouraged!  

Preference will be given to youth enrolled under the Nunavut Agreement. Committee 

members will be compensated for their time.  

For more information, please contact the Climate Change Secretariat by email at 

climatechange@gov.nu.ca or by phone at 867-975-7761. 

Deadline for applications is March 31, 2021. 

###  

http://www.climatechangenunavut.ca/
mailto:climatechange@gov.nu.ca


ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca. 

News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 

Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 

Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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Media Contact: 

Casey Lessard 
Manager of Communications, Education and Outreach 
Department of Environment 
867-975-7761 
clessard3@gov.nu.ca 
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